
Happy Spring from Mountain Meadow PTA!  

Having Fun, Enriching Lives! 
 

Dear Mountain Meadow Families & Friends, 

I was fortunate enough to attend the Washington State PTA 
Conference in April where I heard Dr. Mike Brophy, 
Superintendent of the West Valley School District in Yakima  and 
winner of the Washington State PTA Educator of the year award share something that stuck 
with me.  He said 20 years ago the single most determining factor in the potential academic 
success of a student was his family's income. Now the most important factor is family 
engagement with the educational process. He challenged us as PTA leaders to work with our 
staff and administrations to get more parents involved in the academic lives of our children. 
This is really why PTA is here, to support our parents as well as teachers to ensure success 
for all of our children. I personally love being a part of this organization because it allows me 
to contribute a much bigger way to the future of our children than I could as an individual. 

"It takes team work to make the dream work!" were words spoken by our National PTA 
President Otha Thornton.  He encouraged and challenged PTAs to increase family 
engagement in our schools.  Not only does our gift of time as volunteers save the school lots 
of money, it also has a huge impact as encouraging adults to the children who see us 
there.  Doug Baldwin of the Seattle Seahawks spoke candidly about that impact in his 
keynote address.  He agreed to come out and speak to kids in the schools about the 
importance of education; we just need a volunteer to chair that event.  Last month we elected 
an all new board of officers to lead you, our Mountain Meadow PTA team.  This new 
leadership team is an amazing group of dedicated volunteers who already have very full lives 
with jobs and families just like you. This awesome group will have many opportunities for 
you to engage at school next year.  Please take a minute to consider how you can best 
support our team.  Our teachers are an important part of our team, this year with 100% 
membership in PTA.  Please join us in supporting our school programs for the teachers, for 
families and most of all for the kids. Help keep the dream alive of making every child's 
potential a reality at Mountain Meadow Elementary. 

 
Effie Dattilo  
Mountain Meadow PTA President  2013 - 2014 
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PTA Calendar 
May 
2 Carnival 6-8:30 pm 

 WRHS Commons 

5-9 Teacher Appreciation Week 

15 General Membership Meeting 

3:45 pm,  in Library 

23 Free  Popcorn & Spirit Day 

26 NO SCHOOLðMemorial Day 

 

June 
9 NO LATE START  

10 Kick It Field Day 

10 Barbeque! 

11 5th Grade Moving Upð 

 1:30-2:30 pm 

11   Meet & Greet New Principal 

 3:30ð5:00 pm in library 

13 Early Dismissalð11:55 amð

 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
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Newsletter Editor: Cindy Clark  
(joelcindyclark@yahoo.com) 

Reminder : PTA General 

Membership Meeting:   

May 15, 3:45pm ,  

at the Library.  
 

Movie with snacks for kids  

~Childcare Provided~  
 

On the Agenda:  

Approval of the 2014 -2015 

PTA Budget  

Volunteer Appreciation  

The KickIt Games Fundraiser is coming to Mountain Meadow, 
beginning on May 16th!  Students of Mountain Meadow will be playing a school-
wide game, where one classroom per grade emerges as The KickIt Games 
Champion, based on total KickIt Games Points at the end of the Fundraiser on 
May 30th .  

DAY 1-14 (5/16 - 5/30): Students will earn KickIt Games points by requesting 
and receiving sponsorships from family and friends, primarily through the 
Funding Fitness website (www.fundingfitness.com), and through participation 
in BONUS activities (To Be Announced!)!! All individual KickIt Games points can 
be redeemed for a prize at the conclusion of The KickIt Games on June 10th.  

Mountain Meadow PTA Presents:  
KickIt GamesɂMay 16th to June 10th  

2013-2014  Board 
 

Executive Committee  
President - Effie Dattilo 

Co-Vice Presidents 
Stacy Ingersoll, Cindy Clark 
Secretary - Briana Halaas 
Treasurer - Laurie Meyer 

Board Members  
Stephanie Courtney 
Clarence Courtney 

 

mmepta.com 
Like us on facebook 

mountainmeadowpta@gmail.com 

http://www.fundingfitness.com
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TreasurerðJaime Zylstra  

Jaime has supported MME PTA as chair of the 5th grade dancing 

classrooms program & prior online school supply program.  She has 

2 children at Mountain Meadow, Kadence in Hillyerôs class & 

Ashton in Stilnovichôs class.   Her professional background is in 

operation management.  She enjoys outdoor activities with her 

husband and children, art, gardening, and is a huge sports fan! 

PresidentðKelsey Park 

Kelsey is a full-time Executive Assistant at Charter College and has a 

first grader, Ethan Taylor, who is currently in Mrs. Green's class. In 

her  spare time she enjoys reading, watching movies, and spending 

time with Ethan.  Kelsey also has have a Bachelors degree in Business 

Management and is a going for a Masters soon. 

Co-Vice PresidentðAndy Eaden 

Andy was very active this year in the PTA by helping with Autumn Fest, the 

Sweet Heart Dance, Movie Night, and the Carnival.  Andy has a fourth grade 

daughter, Claire, in Mrs. Cochranôs class.  He works at Neudorfer Engineers, 

which deals with air and water balancing for commercial and residential.  His 

hobbies are camping, fishing, hiking, biking, and working out in the yard. He 

is a member of Watch Dogs and hopes to help inspire more fathers to come to 

school and spend time with their children. 

Co-Vice PresidentðAmy Mullen  

Amy has been actively involved in PTA as our hospitality chair,  She has a 

son Connor is in the third grade.  Amy has a degree in Elementary 

Education. She is also actively involved in the White River Jr. Hornets 

wrestling program, enjoys snowboarding, riding dirt bikes and 

motorcycles, and cheering on the Seattle Seahawks.  Amy also is honored 

to be a member of the Reebok Spartan Race Street Team.  

SecretaryðMichelle Bucknam 

Michelle is a stay-at-home mom of 2 children, Isabella, a 1st 

grader in Mrs. Greenôs class, and Maverick (9 months old and 

a future Timber Wolf!).  This is her first year with MME PTA.  

She was a part of the Nominations Committee and helped with 

the Carnival.  She is looking forward to supporting the MME 

PTA for the 2014-2015 year! 
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Thinking of Volunteering next year?  

We need your help!  
 

Our incoming PTA board work full-time and will rely heavily on the time and talent from parents 

like you to carry on with our PTA annual programs.  Whether its donating regular time in the 

classroom, becoming a chairperson for one of our many MME PTA programs, or helping out for a 

few hours during our events, your MME PTA couldnôt do it without your help.   

 

There are a number of opportunities, including: 

 

¶ Assembly Coordinator 

¶ Ice Cream Social Chair & Committee 

¶ Autumnfest Chair & Committee 

¶ Awards Chairperson 

¶ Box Tops Incentive Co-Chair 

¶ Box Tops Redemption Co-Chair 

¶ Bulletin Board Manager 

¶ Coins for Kindness Coordinator 

¶ Concessions Manager 

¶ Family Fun Activities 

¶ Help in the library 

¶ Lunch Room Monitors 

¶ Book Fair 

¶ Volunteer Incentive Program 

¶ KickIt Field Event  

¶ Nominations Chair 

¶ School Supply Program 

¶ Fundraising Chair 

¶ Volunteer Recruiter & Trainer 

¶ Sweetheart Dance Chair & Committee 

¶ Many, many more! 

 

If you are interested and would like to learn more, please contact us at 

mountainmeadowpta@gmail.com.   



Your PTA $ at Work: 

In the month of April 
 

 - PTA purchased a white board easel for the office. 

 - Paid for several scholarships to field trips 

 - Provided medals for honoring kids assemblies. 

 - Provided an all Staff Birthday party. 

 - Provided Limo, lunch, prizes, cash & candy. 

 - Provided training for new leadership. 
 

Thanks for your support!!!! 
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Our Carnival was a HUGE Success! 
 

Thanks to all the volunteers that spent countless hours planning, preparing, setting up and cleaning up at our 

annual MME Carnival that took place on May 2nd.  Tons of fun was had by all! 

 

Special thanks to Stephanie Courtney, our Carnival Chair. 

Without your dedication, we wouldnôt have this wonderful 

event! 

 

And a SUPER special thanks to Mr. Bolton , Mr. Uhler , and 

Clarence Courtney, who braved the chilly waters of the dunk 

tank.  These gentlemen braved the elements and unheated water 

for 45 minutes each so our MME children could be amused 

while practicing their throwing arm! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Box Top Winner of the Month is: 

Carson Tuttle 
He won a trip to the PTA prize box! 

 

Thanks for steady clipping; this program is a big 

success! Turn in your box tops and labels before 

Memorial Day for a last chance at this yearôs sweet 

incentives and a chance to go to the PTA prize box. 
 

Our box tops really make a differenceðwe just 

received a check for $846.10!   

 

 

 

My Coke Rewards for Schools 
Easy as 1.2.3! 

1. Purchase Coke Products 

2. Go to mycokerewards.com to register 

3. Enter codes & choose to ñdonate to your schoolò 
 

Or send in your coke product caps and box codes to the 

PTA office.  For every 40 caps or 40 points donated 

your child is entered for a chance to win. 
 

Jack Carter 
is Aprilôs Coke Reward Drawing 

Winner.  He won a trip to the 

PTA Prize box and you can too. 

Summer Box 

Tops Blitz! 
Continue to save those box tops 

during the summer months.  

Weôll have a competition for 

the most box tops collected with 

fun prizes!  This program needs 

a chair person for next year. 


